
Upcoming	Dates	
•	•	•	

• September	25th:	Legacy	After	
School	Enrichment	Starts	

• September	29th:	Town	Hall	
• October	9th:	Columbus	Day	–	

No	School	
• October	11th:	Parent	Seminar	

–	Homework:	the	Best	Way	to	
Help	

	

Legacy	Intervenes		
Highlighting	Our	Academic	Supports.	

During	 the	 middle	 of	 the	 school	 day,	 scholars	 receive	
intervention	in	Reading	or	Math.	Based	on	where	our	scholars	
are	 performing,	 they	 participate	 in	 a	 targeted	 activity	 that	
supports	their	reading	and	math	growth.	Students	are	reading	
plays	 about	 Martin	 Luther	 King	 Jr.,	 researching	 their	 own	
articles	 and	 presenting	 them	 to	 their	 classmates,	 receiving	
targeted	 reading	 instruction	 through	 the	 online	 MindPlay	
program.	 In	 math,	 scholars	 participate	 in	 problem	 solving	
exercises	 to	 expand	 their	 critical	 thinking	 skills,	 and	 targeted	
lessons	through	the	iReady	program.	At	Legacy,	we	believe	that	
every	 child	has	 their	own	 learning	path	and	we	 structure	our	
day	to	support	each	individual	scholar.			
	

 

Legacy Ledger 
 September 27, 2017 Volume 1, Issue 5 

 
416 Willis Ave. Bronx, NY 10454                     347-746-1558                    www.legacycollegeprep.org 

Important	Updates	and	Reminders:		

• On	Friday,	if	you	earned	a	homework	club	and	a	detention,	you	will	stay	until	2:30pm	
• After	School	Enrichment	at	Legacy	College	Prep	begins	on	Monday,	September	25.	
• Long	Sleeve	Polos	will	be	available	for	purchase	the	first	week	of	October.	
• We	are	sending	home	afterschool	forms,	lunch	forms	and	enrollment	forms.	Forms	must	be	

completed	within	48	hours.	If	the	forms	are	not	returned	your	child	will	receive	a	homework	
club.	These	forms	are	important	and	are	needed	back	at	the	school	in	a	timely	fashion.		

• Automatic	calls	are	being	used	to	communicate	with	families,	if	you	are	not	receiving	the	
calls	please	contact	the	school.		

• If	you	would	like	to	speak	to	the	Principal	please	call	the	school	to	schedule	an	appointment.	
• Birthday	Celebrations	will	be	held	once	a	month.	All	October	Birthdays	can	celebrate	Friday,	

October	20.	Items	may	be	brought	to	school	to	celebrate,	please	refrain	from	purchasing	
chips,	soda	or	any	other	items	not	allowed	in	the	building.	We	look	forward	to	celebrating	
with	our	scholars.			

  


